
 
 

2017 CLASS REGISTRATION – Part 1 

 

Parents and/or Leaders: Please read this carefully with your  
4-Her so that each participant is in the class best fit to their 
needs! 
 
All 4-H members must register for the classes they want.  Included is a class 
listing.  Nearly all of the classes are directly related to the 4-H horse project 
materials and are organized accordingly.  Some classes are offered by 
experience level and meet more than once. Please select the classes that best fit 
your needs after carefully reading the class descriptions in the registration 
information booklet. 
 
Classes will be filled on a first-come, first-serve basis.  Should a class you have 
selected be filled, we will first try to alter your schedule so you will be in the 
classes you have selected.  If we are unable to get your first choices we will fall 
back to your alternates.  If that fails, we will give priority to your Horsemanship 
classes after which there may be blanks in your schedule.  During these “blanks” 
feel free to attend any non-horse (NH) class or you may watch the horsemanship 
classes from the sidelines. 
 
Please select a total of (15) fifteen classes by making a check in the box next to 
the class.  (NOTE:  Three Part Classes take 3 of your choices, Two Part Classes 
take 2.)  After you have selected your fifteen classes select at least two 
alternates by writing the letter “A” in the box. 
 
 
ADULTS:  Please attend the horseback riding classes with your child as an 
observer only.  Adults will not be allowed to enter or ride their horses in any 
classes.  There are numerous “no horse” (NH) classes that you are encouraged 
to attend.  Pick up a schedule of these classes at registration.  (Remember our 
lecture classes are presented by volunteers and sometimes their schedule does 
not allow them to attend camp.  Lecture classes can be cancelled at any time.) 
You do not need to fill out this form.  Once you get to camp and know what your 
kids’ schedule is, you are free to pick and choose the classes you wish to 
observe. 
 
The instructors will have the responsibility to remove any student from their class 
if they feel your child or other students’ safety is in jeopardy.  Adjustment of the 
schedule will be completed as soon as possible to allow that child the most class 
time in a safe environment.  The instructors have also been instructed to excuse 
any student that is being disrespectful or disruptive during training sessions.  The 
safety of your children is our first concern; teaching them is our second.  If you 
have any questions or concerns, please contact Gail Chambers, scheduler, 351-
4569 or Steve Chamberlain, horse camp president, 680-5535.     


